
THE GEARS
    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: August 5, 2010
Present: President Chris, Rev Barbara, Tim, Rich A, Joe S, Dick O, George.  Guests: Gayle O’Meara, Linda Nazzaro, Linda Malone, and Charlotte Grande all from EHS

 

Dick paid a $10 fine. He brought his wife to lunch today for their 43rd Wedding Anniversary.

 

Rich Adams paid a fine for motorcycle trip that he took all the way down to Savannah

 

George paid a happy dollar because Chris was back and Dick wasn’t running this week’s meeting. 

 

Chris announced that he is looking into the Everett Rotary partnering with Cataldo Ambulance to make Everett a “Heart Safe City”  

Heart Safe Communities is a campaign spearheaded by the American Heart Association to increase survival rates for victims of sudden cardiac arrest by strengthening the "chain of survival" system in communities. The program and the requirements for becoming a Heart Safe Community include insuring the availability of four key resources — early access to emergency care, cardiopulmonary resuscitation, automated emergency defibrillators (also known as AEDs) and the availability of advanced pre-hospital emergency care, such as paramedics. These key resources dramatically increase survival in cases of a sudden cardiac event or cardiac arrest. 
Announcements:

 

There is a Board Meeting this coming Tuesday, 8/10/2010 at 9am Cataldo Ambulance in Malden

 

The Assistant Governor, Terry Giove, will attend our meeting next week 8/12/2010.  We also have a guest speaker next week.  Please try to attend.

